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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 3:03 PM
To: Steven Little; honi0003@umn.edu
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us)
Subject: 284 Albert Street South - VB assessment VB2111

Hello Mr. Little & Ms. Honish, 
After much review of the matter, Ms. Moermond is going to recommend deletion of the vacant building 
assessment which was heard on September 21 and October 5th hearing.  We have confirmed that Building 
Inspector Michael Palm did allow occupancy of the building and there is now a code compliance certificate.  This 
resolution to amend for deletion will be at the November 10th City Council Public Hearing Agenda.   Due to 
deletion of the fee, I will assume you are not contesting.  If you do, you may submit written testimony to be 
attached to the November 10th Agenda. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mai Vang 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


